Ludwig, Nicole

s.22(1) Personal and Confidential

From: Abundant Housing

Sent: Monday, May 14, 2018 8:26 PM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: Public comment for 3281-3295 East 22nd Avenue

The following message was sent through the Abundant Housing Vancouver website
5-22(1) Personal and Confidential on beha[f Of AndreW Konoﬁ:

s‘.22(1) Personal and Confidential

To whom it may concern:

| am writing regarding my support for 3281-3295 East 22nd Avenue. Someday I'd like to live in the
area.

I urge you to approve the project for the reasons listed below: A .

- I would like to move to Renfrew Heights someday, and that will be easier if there are more homes
there

- | don't want to be priced out of Renfrew Heights

- | want my friends and family to be able to live in Renfrew Heights, and they won't be able to do that
if there aren't enough homes

- This project will make Renfrew Heights a more vibrant, exciting neighbourhood

- Central, walkable neighbourhoods like this are the best places to build more homes

- If we want people to use public transit, we need to let them live near it

- We desperately need more rental homes in Vancouver

| have some suggestions for improvement that do not detract from my overall support:

- | believe the neighbourhood, the city, and the region, would benefit if the project was allowed to
include even more units.

- The project could have less parking. There's ample street parking in this neighbourhood, and it's
super close to two different Skytrain lines.

Respectfully yours,
Andrew Konoff
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